
From: customerservices ptsd <customerservices.ptsd@bristol.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 May 2024 05:37:15
To:
Cc:
Subject: 24/01795/VD 5 day notice
Attachments: IMG_0135.jpg, IMG_0140.jpg

From:
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 3:18 PM
To: Development Management <development.management@bristol.gov.uk>
Subject: 5 day notice

Hi there, I am writing to apply to carry out tree works under a five day notice. The tree is an ornamental cherry and is situated at 15 Royal Park, Clifton, Bristol BS8 3AL The tree was impacted by a delivery lorry which caused substantial
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Hi there,

I am writing to apply to carry out tree works under a five day notice.

The tree is an ornamental cherry and is situated at 15 Royal Park, Clifton, Bristol BS8 3AL

The tree was impacted by a delivery lorry which caused substantial cracking to a major limb. This limb is now hanging over the
pavement and road and is in an unstable condition. Please see photos attached.

The proposed works are to remove the damaged limb back to the nearest union and remove other small broken branches
resulting from the same incident.

Given that the tree is not being removed, I am assuming that there will be no need to replant. Also please note that this tree is not
dying but is dangerous, hence my application through this channel rather than the standard planning portal route.

I look forward to your response.

Best regards,

Tom Carlyon
Director
Wildwood Treecare


